
From:   Scott Hodgson   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 22, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0278-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr Young,

Please see email (copy) from the frequency coordinator (Ft. Worth office) below:

Mr. Ragon/Mr. Hodgson,   

I am still waiting on HQ approval.  Below are NG T Numbers:   

for Albuquerque, NM   
NG T080502, M4404.000 08-CSA-0173-KM   
NG T080503, M1374.000 08-CSA-0174-KM   
NG T080504, M1720.000 08-CSA-0175-KM   

for Laguna, NM   
NG T080505, M4404.000 08-CSA-0176-KM   
NG T080512, M1374.000 08-CSA-0183-KM   
NG T080513, M1720.000 08-CSA-0184-KM   

These are new to me.  I think you have to file FAA  form 7460-1.  Address and phone number are on the
web site below.   
https://oeaaa.faa.gov/oeaaa/external/portal.jsp   

When I have more information from HQ I will let you know.    

Best regards,

Kimberly Mai
AJW-C15F, CSA Spectrum Engineer
Office:  (817)222-4765
Fax:      (817)222-5977
Email:  Kimberly.Mai@faa.gov

Per Ms Mai's email, I'm assuming that the NGT numbers for Laguna are the ones that should be
associated with this application (File 0278-EX-PL-2008).

This is all the information I have currently.  Please advise either me or Scott Hodgson relative to any
other information you need relative to this application.

Thank you
Ragon Michael
(505) 828-5526
ragon.michael@honeywell.com


